
WELCOME BACK
It has been a great week introducing our new and existing families back to the College for
the start of Term 1.

Students have enjoyed catching up with friends and making connections with new students in their
grades and classes. 

Thank you to everyone who joined in the fun for our Virtual Photo Booth! Here are some of the photos.
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We hope you all have a safe and enjoyable term.

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 2 of 2


	WelcomeBack.png

